
From: Sarah Low   
Sent: Monday, 9 March 2015 9:32 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: WE SUPPORT ASHFIELD COUNCIL'S SPECIAL RATE VARIATION 
 
I understand Ashfield Council has consulted with the community about the Special Rate 
Variation, which I support as there are many amenities that my family use on a regular basis 
that require maintenance. 
 
Sarah Low,  
 




